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June, 2025 

Dear Valued Business Partners 

Subject: Introducing our New President 

We are writing to inform you of a change in leadership within our company.  

Effective June 3rd, Mr. Hiroaki Watanabe has resigned as President of ZEXUS CHAIN Co., 

Ltd and Mr. Yasuhiro Kotani takes on the role of President  

Mr. Yasuhiro Kotani brings long and rich experience as Technical Director and Executive 

Officer at our company to this new role and we are confident that he will lead our company 

to new heights. We would like to thank Mr. Hiroaki Watanabe for his contributions and 

dedication to our company during his tenure as President. 

This change is part of our ongoing efforts to ensure the long-term success of our company. 

We are committed to providing our business partners with the highest level of product quality 

and services. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We appreciate 

your continued support and look forward to working together to achieve great success in the 

future. 

Sincerely, 

ZEXUS CHAIN Co., Ltd. 
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